
 

Grand Junction, Colo 
 
January 20 1925 
 
The City Council of the City of Grand Junction met in regular 
session at 7:30 o'clock P.M. with President Bell presiding. Those 
present and answering at roll call were Councilmen Bear, Ellison, 
Logsden Meders, Fairley, Moslander & Bell; City Manager Thompson, 
City Clerk Peck, and City Attorney Hinman. 
 
The minutes of the last regular session and of the adjourned 
session of January 13th were read and approved. 
 
Members of the School Board were present in regard to the water 

rates charged School District No. 1. The matter was referred to 
the committee on Water, who will report their findings to the 
Council at an early date. 
 
Supt. Wilson of the Denver & Rio Grande was present requesting 
the Council to consider placing a cheaper pavement across their 
right of way, from the freight depot on So. Fifth St. to the 
south right of way line of the D & R.G. W. Ry. Mr. Wilson was 
informed that the Council had decided to place an 18 foot slab 
pavement with 5 foot gravel shoulders on said described portion 
of So. Fifth St. 
 
Auctioneer Hale appeared before the Council asking that the 
Council reconsider their action at the last meeting and grant 

W.H. Fisher a license as auctioneer. 
 
Councilman Bear moved, seconded by Councilman Fairley that no 
further action be taken in approving the bond of W.H. Fisher as 
Auctioneer. Motion carried. 
 
Frank Jaros el. al. were present asking that the water main on N. 
12th Street be extended a quarter of a mile north. Upon motion of 
Councilman Moslander, seconded by Councilman Bear the matter was 
ordered laid on the table for future consideration. 
 
John K Logan filed an extention to his bond as electrician, the 
same having the approval of the City Attorney. 
 

Upon motion of Councilman Meders, seconded by Councilman Bear the 
extention was approved and ordered filed. 
 
The surety bonds of J.E. Broadhead as electrician and J.F. 
Schultz as auctioneer were presented. The bonds having the 
approval of the City attorney. Councilman Meders moved, seconded 
by Councilman Logsden that the bonds be approved and filed. 
Motion carried. 
 
Councilman Moslander moved, seconded by Councilman Ellison that 
the City Manager be instructed to move all junk yards out of the 



boundaries of the fire limits as they are now established. Motion 

carried. 
 
The bonds of two junk dealers, Joe Leff and Earp were presented, 
the same having the approval of the City Attorney. 
 
Councilman Meders moved, seconded by Councilman Moslander that 
the bonds be approved and a license issued on the condition that 
they do not use property within the fire limits to store said 
junk. Motion carried. 
 
The City Clerk reported that there were no written or other 
remonstrances filed with him remonstrating against the creation 
of Combined Sewer District No. 4. 
 

There being no further business to come before the meeting the 
Council adjourned until 7:30 o'clock P.M. January 27th 1926 upon 
motion of Councilman Meders seconded by Councilman Bear. 
 
/s/ Fred A. Peck 
City Clerk 


